New CSA Union
Agreement secured!

Congratulations to CPSU/CSA Union members for securing a positive and
progressive new Union Agreement for general public sector workers!

What are you entitled to now?

e No trade-offs

« $1,000 pay increase 2019 (backdated to 13 June 2019)

« $1,000 pay increase on 13 June 2020

e Three days bereavement leave each year

A new public sector holiday

o 12 weeks super on unpaid parental leave

e Two paid union meetings per year

e Five days paid cultural and ceremonial leave for ATSI members

e (asual loading increased to 25%

e Three-hour minimum engagement for casual employees

e (asual increments

e Level 1; compacted from eight increments to four

» New triggers for workload management reviews and better consultation process
e Review contracting out, no privatisation and continue conversion to permanency
e Review into public transport discount

Find out more at cpsucsa.org and our CPSU/CSA Facebook page

Join your Union now to continue the fight against wages policy in the lead up to the
next state election (and your next Agreement!)

Because of Us, WA Works!
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